
Objection or Representation to an Occasional Licence for sale of alcohol 

 
The City of Edinburgh Licensing Board is required to publish details of any 

applications received for an Occasional Licence on its website for a period of 7 days. 

During this 7 day notice period, any individual can object or make a representation 

about an application. 

 

Any person wishing to make an objection or representation must do so not later than 

the date stated against each application, which is published in the online register 

available from the following link: 
 

Occasional licence register 

 
It is the responsibility of the person making the objection or representation to ensure 

that the Board has received it by the date stated. Please be aware that any 

objection or representation received will be copied to the Applicant. An objection 

pro-forma is available from the following link: 

 

Object to a premises alcohol licence 

https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/downloads/download/13426/alcohol-licence-registers
https://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/downloads/file/24767/make-objections-to-a-premises-alcohol-licence

